
Dear followers and project partners of HuL, 

 

Proudly we can tell you that SEMA project was awarded by a designated jury within annual 

IALB/ EUFRAS-conference in June 2017 taking place in Münster. 

Especially highlighted was the chance of a Learning „from farmer to farmer“ within the 

approach of enabling mentoring. 

 

The conference was the meeting point for 360 participants from 12 countries in the field of 

agricultural advisory. 

Thematic focus of the conference were new ways - chances and challenges for farming 

-  within global and regional markets. 

 

For more information click here: 

https://www.ialb.org/index.php/aktuelles/110-ialb-tagung-2017 

 

Please find pictures of the presentation and the receiving of the award attached. 

 

We feel honored and we are very happy about the award. 

 

This is further fostering our initiative to disseminate the project. 

Please feel free to spread SEMA-project and its tools and possibilities within your network. 

http://www.sema-project.eu 

 

In practice for us the exchange from farmer to farmer is very supportive for effective 

implementations of concepts in our daily work in advisory. 

 

Contact: EUCALAND member Johannes Dreer: dreer@hofundleben.de 
 

https://www.ialb.org/index.php/aktuelles/110-ialb-tagung-2017
http://www.sema-project.eu/

